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January 10, 2025

BULLETIN: WNBC / WNJU CO-LOCATION ANNOUNCEMENT

TO: Al NABET-CWA Local 11/NBCU Members
Dear Sisters and Brothers,

Yesterday, NABET-CWA Local 11 received a communication from NBC regarding the
‘co-location” of WNBC and WNJU. The email states that WNJU technical employees,
who are currently members of the IBEW, will join Unions with existing bargaining units
representing 30 Rock employees. It also confirms that the Master Agreement terms will
remain in effect for WNBC employees represented by NABET-CWA.

Upon receiving the Company’s correspondence, | immediately contacted Labor
Relations to address the matter. | have confirmed that the Union and NBC Management
will engage in discussions over the coming days to examine the Company's plan and its
potential impact on our membership.

\

We are committed to keeping you informed. Additional updates will be shared as soon
as new |nfarmation becomes available.

Louig M. Marinaro
NABET-CWA Vice President
ET-CWA Local 11 President
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